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Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR

From: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 11:37 AM
To: Kollasch, Tony
Cc: Jeff A. Miesen
Subject: Approved Work Plan for SVE Pilot Testing - Boscobel: BRRTS#0222543001

Hi Jeff and Tony, 
The SVE pilot testing plan is approved. 
Thanks, Jeff 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Jeff Ackerman
608-219-2302
jeff.ackerman@wisconsin.gov

From: Kollasch, Tony <TKollasch@scsengineers.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 4:39 PM 
To: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR <Jeffrey.Ackerman@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Jeff A. Miesen <Jeff.Miesen@moundcitybank.com> 
Subject: BRRTS#0222543001: Work Plan for SVE Pilot Testing 

Jeff – please find attached our work plan for SVE pilot testing and groundwater sampling. We’re hoping to start this by 
the end of March. Please let me know if you have any questions. Tony 


